Week 15th June 2020.

Hello everybody and I hope everyone is doing well. It's our last week of school and I would like to thank all students, parents and anyone else who has been helping out with homework over these past few months. I finish Friday and I would like to say a big "Thank You and Goodbye" to everyone in 3rd class. While I only spent a short time getting to know you all I really enjoyed it.

Monday: English: Check out the power point on minibeasts around the world. Read the insect cards and these will help you to write an acrostic poem on any minibeast for example TARANTULA.

Tuesday: Minibeast Hunt. Use the attached sheet to help you on your minibeast hunt.

Wednesday: Art & Science. Make a minibeast hotel, follow the instructions on the sheet attached

Thursday: Write about your favourite memory during lockdown.

Friday: School holidays. Have a party and celebrate all the hard work you've been doing!

Many Thanks,

Lisa Moloney.